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Nederland Community Library District

Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes

1/6/14
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.
ROLL CALL
Present: 

Library District Board Members:  Andrea Begin, Dani Dillon, Jim Elder, Emily Fidelman, Karen Fletcher, Charles Wood
PUBLIC COMMENT

None.
NEW BUSINESS

Emily submitted a formal letter of interest in continuing her service as Board Secretary.  Dani moved to reinstate Emily as a Board member.  Andrea seconded.  Emily abstained, and the movement passed unanimously.
OLD BUSINESS
The Board reviewed all applications received for the Library Directorship to date.  The posted closing date was 1/1/14.  Five candidates were selected for interviews and Dani will contact them with options for scheduling.  Interviews will be held prior to the next regular Board meeting and will be conducted by Karen, Charles, and Dani.  Other Board members may attend as available, but should attend all interviews consistently if they plan to do so.  Dani will invite Kay Turnbaugh as a former Board President.  She will also ask the President of the Foundation.  These invitees should also attend all interviews consistently if they elect to participate.  Interviewers will meet before each interview to coordinate questions.  Prior to interviews, Dani will have Neli solicit staff for input on what skills and qualifications they would like to see in a Director moving forward.  Emily will contact all applicants not selected for an interview to acknowledge the receipt of their applications and thank them for their interest.
OTHER BUSINESS

Dani will ask Geneva to post to the website and in the Library that the Board seeks another member following the expiration of Larry Foster’s term on January, 1st, 2014.  The Board thanks Larry for his service and wishes him the best in future endeavors.
ADJOURNMENT

The next regular meeting will be held on January 22nd, 2014.  If possible, the Board hopes to appoint a Director at that meeting.

Emily moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 p.m.  Karen seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

